POLICE DEPARTMENT
CITY OF NEW YORK

AUXILIARY POLICE SECTION

A.P.S. BULLETIN # 7



                                    MARCH 10, 2011


   
SUBJECT:   
CITYWIDE AUXILIARY POLICE PARTICIPATION IN THE GREEK INDEPENDENCE DAY PARADE, SUNDAY, MARCH 27, 2011
       1.

The Parade Committee of the Saint Paul’s Society, NYPD, representing Hellenic-American and Eastern Orthodox members of the service, has again invited the Auxiliary Police to participate in the upcoming 2011 GREEK INDEPENDENCE DAY PARADE.  Accordingly, all members of the program are invited to join in this event.  A large turnout of Auxiliary Police members will enhance our image and further our recruitment efforts.   
        2.
            Members who wish to participate will report to P.O. Mitsinikos, APS Liaison as follows:


DATE:

                 Sunday, March 27, 2011


REPORT TIME:             1230 hours
                      FORMATION AREA:      On 63rd Street at 5th Avenue
UNIFORM:
Authorized outer garment will be the Summer Blouse, duty jacket or multi-seasonal waist length jacket, trousers, and regulation hat. No V-neck sweaters or cargo pants.


3. Uniform inspection will be conducted at the parade formation site.  Any member who is not properly attired will not be allowed to march.

        4.           Auxiliary Police Coordinators and Auxiliary Police Commanding Officers will apprise members of their units of the contents of this bulletin and encourage active participation. 

                      Phylis S. Byrne
                      Captain
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